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Emma King
From: ' James Bates on behalf of Licensing Section
Sent: 15 April 2016 12:43
To: Emma King
Subject: FW: minibus seating

lamaeas Bates

Enfarcement Officer

Licensing Departmeant

Tendring District Council

Teh (01255 686595

Email: ibates@iendringde.gov.uk

From: Diana Pearson [mailto:¥5
Sent: 15 April 2016 12:36

To: Licensing Section

Subject: minibus seating

Dear Sirs

I think the eight seater policy should

be reviewed so we can use vehicles for

the number of passengers they were designed for.
Having been a owner operator for a number of years

in this borough

it would bring us in to line with other councils around us
hope this is of some help to the consultation

yours sincerely

MR N R PEARSON

BRIGHTLINGSEA




